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PRESS RELEASE 

Fast ferry will move to winter schedule, offer mid-day sailings 

October 26, 2017 
Contact: Sanjay Bhatt, Kitsap Transit PIO 
360-824-4926, sanjayb@kitsaptransit.com  
 
BREMERTON, Wash. – Starting in November and continuing through April, the Bremerton-Seattle fast 
ferry will not operate on Saturdays. This Saturday, Oct. 28, will be the last weekend the fast ferry will 
operate service until May of next year.  

In conjunction with that shift to the winter schedule, late-night Port Orchard foot ferry service also will 
cease. Starting on Saturday, Nov. 4, the last departure from Port Orchard will be at 7:30 PM and the last 
departure from Bremerton will be at 7:45 PM. The local foot ferry will wait up to 5 minutes for riders 
from Washington State Ferries before departing Bremerton. 

Also starting on Monday, Nov. 13, Kitsap Transit will add two mid-day roundtrips: The fast ferry will 
depart Bremerton at 11:50 AM and 1:25 PM; it will depart Seattle at 12:30 PM and 2:05 PM. Seats on 
these mid-day sailings will be filled on a walk-up basis; no reservations will be taken. 

To provide more consistency in operations and observe official holidays, moving forward Kitsap Transit 
will open the reservation window on the first business day (Monday through Friday) of the month, not 
the first calendar day of the month. Reservations are taken for seats on weekday sailings. Here is the 
reservation calendar through the end of next year: 

For sailings in Reservations open 

December 2017 Wed., Nov. 1 

January 2018 Fri., Dec. 1 

February 2018 Tues., Jan. 2 
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March 2018 Thurs., Feb. 1 

April 2018 Thurs., March 1 

May 2018 Mon., April 2 

June 2018 Tues., May 1 

July 2018 Fri., June 1 

August 2018 Mon., July 2 

September 2018 Wed., Aug. 1 

October 2018 Tues., Sept. 4 

November 2018 Mon., Oct. 1 

December 2018 Thurs., Nov. 1 

January 2019 Mon., Dec. 3 

For the latest updates, please subscribe to e-mail/text alerts from Kitsap Transit at our website, 
kitsaptransit.com, and follow us on Facebook and Twitter (@kitsaptransit). 

 
About Kitsap Transit 
Kitsap Transit has been operating friendly, convenient public transit since 1983. The transit agency for Kitsap 
County carried more than 3.5 million riders in 2016 across a multi-modal system of routed buses, passenger 
ferries, paratransit shuttles, vanpools, and worker/driver buses for the Puget Sound Naval Shipyard. 
 
Hablar español?  
Por favor llame al 1-800-501-7433 durante las horas normales de oficina. El personal de servicios al cliente se 
conectará con un intérprete para ayudarle a responder sus preguntas.  
 
Nagsasalita ka ba ng Tagalog?  
Paki-tawagan ang numero 1-800-501-7433 normal na oras ng trabaho. Customer Service kawani ay kumonekta sa 
isang taga interpretor upang tulungan sagutin ang iyong katanungan. 
 


